
September 16, 2016
Memory Work
*Wednesday, Sept. 21st - Psalm 103:1

Math
The 1st and 2nd graders will have a Math test on Wednesday, Sept. 21st. The 1st graders will be tested on writing and counting numbers. The 2nd graders will be tested on reading graphs, patterns, one more, one less, telling time to the hour, writing missing numbers, and doubles.

Reading
I will be sending home a packet of short vowel words. Please use this packet to review their short vowel words (CVC). They do not have to bring this packet back to me. It is a tool for you to use at home with your child. 
The 1st graders will be working on the following sight words in class: of, no, was, said, put, a, I, for, and you. They will bring home the following stories to read: At the Pond and The Big Box Fix Up. The 2nd graders will be starting their new Book Club story “Frog and Toad”.

Spelling
The 2nd grade words will contain the /wh/ and /th/. The Spelling test will be on Friday, Sept. 23rd.

English
The 1st graders will have an English test on Thursday. They will be classifying subject nouns and verbs. The 2nd graders will have an English test on Monday. They will be tested on capitalization rules, punctuation rules, antonyms, synonyms, and editing.

Social Studies
The students need to hand in their slips of paper that tell what city/town they chose for their Social Studies project. They need to be handed in by Monday, Sept. 19th. The posters are due by Friday, Nov. 4th. 

Reminders
*Thursdays are library and chapel days.
*Sunday, Sept. 18th - PreK-8th will sing at the 9am church service
*Wednesday, Sept. 21st - School Pictures
*Sunday, Sept. 28th - Climb Theatre
*Sunday, Oct. 9th - NPH Book Fair
*Oct. 16th - K-2 will sing at the 9am church service.
*Oct. 20-21 - No School
*Oct. 25th - Picture Retake

Have a blessed weekend!

Mrs. Hahm

